Town of Roann

Board Minutes

The regular monthly meeting was called ta order at 7:00 p.m. on August 19,1996, by Pres. Rod Birk.
Larry Rensberger, Bruce Shaw, Julia Rensberger, Steve |ohnson and Dave Magley were present.  Minutes of july
meeling were read and approved. Claims for August were approved.

In old business, Don Heck is to have 3 or 4 bids for new services, no action taken. Mo information on
the (brants for the Town has been received yet.  Don Fleck has not repaired the drain on Ameld 5. The
retaifing wall at the Log Cabin is finished and the landscaping has been done. The rocks to finish, have to be put in
yet. | PS5l has been contacted about the Street Lights, they have been repaired. The board has granted Mike

ault a & month extension on his junk car, he will need to have it removed by Jan 22, 1997, Dan Gnffith and
Roddie Sizemore have been granted a 30-day extension for their cars to be removed or tagged. They have until
Sept| 22, 1996 to do so. Strest paving has not been done yet.  Public Restrooms were discussed, no action

In new business, Sonia Poe attended and had a letter signed by her neighbors, about speeding on town
, espedally Church St. Also asked what could be done about the kids laying and standing in the middle of
ewa St uptown at night. The board is considering plating 2 stop signs, one at N-5 comers of Chippewa and

et is Aug 26, 1996, The next regular board meeting will be Sept 9, 1996 in the Library basement.
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